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John & Mary Ellen Moran
13 Companion Road
Deerfield, NH 03037

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Ms Pamela Moore,

In the past several months we have talked with many people regarding Northern Pass.  Not one of our
discussions included praise for or acceptance of this scheme to rob the people of New Hampshire of
their beautiful state's tourism, camping, and natural beauty.  We are strongly opposed to Northern Pass
and find nothing beneficial about it to our state.  Stop trying to fool the good people of NH with false
advertising about how rates will be lower, etc.  We are New Hampshire and will do all we can to protect
our beautiful state.

Sincerely,
John & Mary Ellen Moran
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